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Behavioral Health organizations that  
DO NOT hold a Certificate of Approval or 
organizational license from Oregon Health 
Authority (OHA)

Contracted with CareOregon for services to Health Share members:  Effective January 1, 2020, 
Behavioral Health organizations that are comprised exclusively of licensed practitioners (including 
LCSW and LPC board-registered interns) and DO NOT hold a Certificate of Approval or organizational 
license with OHA will no longer be delegated to credential their own practitioners.  

CareOregon will be responsible for credentialing and providers working at these organizations will only 
be loaded by CareOregon in PhTech’s CIM platform for claim and authorization processing.
  

Task 2019 2020
Credentialing of licensed practitioners Delegated to organization CareOregon responsible
Recredentialing of licensed practitioners Delegated to organization CareOregon responsible
OIG/SAM monitoring Delegated to organization CareOregon responsible
License monitoring Delegated to organization CareOregon responsible
Practitioner rosters Delegated to organization CareOregon responsible

•	 CareOregon has received rosters from Health Share and is accepting the credentialing that 
organizations have already completed.   

•	 CareOregon will reach out 90 days in advance of a practitioner’s recredentialing date.  
The request from the credentialing department will include details on what is needed to  
recredential a practitioner.

To credential a practitioner with CareOregon after January 1, 2020, please submit an Oregon Practitioner  
Credentialing Application (OPCA) to credentialing@careoregon.org or fax to 503-416-3665.  

•	 CareOregon will notify PH Tech immediately after a provider is credentialed.

•	 CareOregon will mail a credentialing approval letter to practitioners when credentialing  
has been completed . 

*CareOregon would like to request that organizations submit one last roster after December 31, 2019 
and before January 31, 2020 to ensure that all practitioners are set up appropriately in our credentialing 
software. Please submit to credentialing@careoregon.org and include your organization name and the 
word “roster” in the subject line. 


